
 

 

PBI/BAL 

4th July 2024 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Year 11 English trip to ‘An Inspector Calls’ at NorwichTheatre 

Tuesday 21st January 2025 

We are very pleased to inform you that we have made a booking to take year 11 students to 
see a performance of Stephen Daldry’s critically acclaimed production of ‘An Inspector Calls’ 
by J B Priestley. The trip offers an exciting opportunity for students to gain insight and 
understanding of the play which will help them immeasurably with their study and revision of 
the play for GCSE English Literature. 

Students will travel to Norwich by coach, which will leave college at 5.00 pm and should arrive 
back to college around 11.30 pm, depending on traffic. The total cost of the visit will be £53.90 
per student. This covers the cost of insurance, coach travel and the theatre tickets. 

If you would like your child to take part, please pay using ParentPay by 30th September 2024.  
If we do not receive sufficient interest and payment for the trip by the deadline, it is probable 
that the trip will not be able to go ahead. Consent will be completed as part of the ParentPay 
process.  In the event the trip is oversubscribed, places on the trip will be allocated by ballot.  
The college reserves the right to refuse any student a place if their conduct leading up to the 
trip is unacceptable. 
 
The college would not want the cost to prevent any student from attending. If you feel that you 
are in such a position, please contact your child’s pastoral lead within one week of receiving 
this letter and we will endeavour to assist so that all students have an opportunity to attend. 
Students will need to bring a packed lunch; this will be provided for students in receipt of free 
school meals. 

Students need to wear college uniform. There will be no opportunity to purchase or consume 
food once your child has boarded the coach. You may therefore need to provide your child 
with a packed dinner to consume prior to 5.00 pm. 

I am sure that the visit will be an exciting and rewarding experience for your child and that it 
will give them a unique opportunity to gain insight into this seminal play in the context of 
performance. 

Yours faithfully 

Mrs P. Bishop 

Head of English 

 

https://app.parentpay.com/public/client/security/v2/#/logout?next=auth.login

